St Mary’s PTA Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM)
Friday 13th December 2019

There will be a PTA EGM on Friday 13th December at 8.30am in order so that we may elect a new treasurer for our committee. The meeting should last no longer than 15 minutes and will be held in the staffroom.
We currently have one candidate wishing to stand for the position; if you would also like to nominate yourself for election then please let a member of the PTA committee know or Mrs Outhwaite in the school office prior to the meeting.
Many thanks,
PTA
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